
The Board of the Polish-American Engineers 
Associations in Chicago expresses deep sorrow to the 
people of Poland and Poles everywhere on the tragic 

deaths of Poland’s President Lech Kaczynski, First Lady 
Maria Kaczynska, and the delegation that was traveling 
with them to commemorate the 70th Anniversary of the 

Katyn Massacre.  Our sympathies are with the families of 
all those killed in the plane crash.

Poland is commemorating this tragedy with a week of 
national mourning.


